
Dear Dublin Shark Families, 
Welcome to the start of the 2018/2019 school year! 
You should have received an email from the district with details on registration.  The registration process will start 
online with the Annual Data Update within Parent Portal, Residency Verification, ASB donations within School Books, 
and conclude during​ Fall Check-in Days on August 8​th​ for N-Z and 9​th​ for A-M. ​ During this process, you will notice 
multiple requests for your time, talent, and resources to help advance Dublin Elementary’s learning potential.  
We want to prepare your family for the ​one and only PFC donation request you will see for this school year.  
Dublin Dollar-a-Day Family Donation: 

Making a voluntary Dublin Dollar-a-Day Family Donation supports your child, their teacher, and the school’s 
community at large.  Your child’s teacher will receive limited funds by the District to cover 180 days of learning.  By 
contributing a voluntary Dublin Dollar-a-Day Family Donation, your family will help provide the tools needed in a 
modern academic environment while also supporting Dublin campus activities, improvements, and community 
outreach .  This allows your child to learn both inside, and more importantly, outside the classroom.  
 ​A few examples of programs your generous voluntary donation will be supporting: 

● Charter buses for 1 field trip per grade level 
● Continued Teacher Enrichment funds  
● Technology upgrades (Chromebooks) 
● Subsidized Spirit Wear packages for families in 

need 
● Science Night community event 
● Art Night community event 
● Back to School Bash community event 
● Summer Send off community event 
● Trunk or Treat community event 

● Holiday Hope community event 
● Family Dance community event  
● Bike to School Week 
● Red Ribbon Week 
● Teacher Appreciation Week and Luncheon 
● St. Patrick’s Day Parade participation 
● Read To Me Day 
● Campus wide Field Day celebration 

 

**We are suggesting a voluntary donation of $180 per family** 
All donations are strictly voluntary and any amount is greatly appreciated as we work to support our students.  

 A complimentary ice cream card is included with your full Dollar-a-Day Family Donation. 
 
Dublin Elementary is a community of families who are joined together with a common goal to help our children reach 
their greatest potential in a fair, supportive, transparent and non-judgemental environment.  
The PFC is excited to modernize our organization’s motto and have the opportunity to focus on enhancing each 
students ability to build strong social skills, increase effective communication, and prepare to be a productive citizen in 
the increasingly global world that they will emerge into.  
SpiritWear: 
The PFC is excited to announce a new partnership with our local (Sierra Court) and long-time Spiritwear vendor, BYOG! 
BYOG will be hosting the Dublin El Spirit Wear store for this coming academic year.  BYOG has an established and fair 
history with many of our sister schools in the Dublin Unified School District.  In addition, this partnership removes a 
tremendous workload from our dedicated, but shrinking, pool of volunteers.  We hope you will enjoy the updated 
designs and spirit wear choices.  With this partnership, comes a change in the ordering system.  Orders will close on 
SUNDAY, 8/26/2018.  Orders will be available for pick-up on 9/14/18 at our new Back to School Bash community event.  
 
 We look forward to greeting all our fantastic families  at ​Fall Check-in Days on August 8​th​ and 9th.  
Yours in Health, 
Christopher and Laura Gan 
2017-2019 Dublin PFC Co-Presidents  
dublinpfc@gmail.com​, ​www.dublinpfc.org 
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